
 
 

2018-2019 
 
Re: National Assessment of Educational Progress (NAEP) 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is assurance that Eastern Local Schools will participate, if selected, in the 
National Assessment of Educational Progress in 4th and 8th grade reading and mathematics. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Dawn Wallace 
Director of Special Education/Federal Programs 


